
Board Opportunity 
Join the Board of The Infants’ Home and make a 
difference in the lives of children and families.  

17 Henry Street, Ashfield NSW 2131 | 02 9799 4844 | mail@theinfantshome.org.au | theinfantshome.org.au 

ABN: 71 174 918 661 

The Infants’ Home is currently looking for an experienced Director with 
expertise in early childhood education, allied health, NDIS or similar. 

About The Infants’ Home 
The Infants’ Home Child and Family Services integrates early childhood education, early intervention 
and allied health services to create opportunities for young children and their families. We impact 
over 2500 children and families each year. One-third of our onsite services are directed to children 
with additional needs or living in vulnerable circumstances. Since 1874 we have protected children 
at risk and guided families to build their strength, skills and confidence to create a more positive 
future for themselves. As we look towards our 150th anniversary in 2024, now is the time to join the 
Board of this incredible, historic children’s charitable organisation.  

About The Infants’ Home Board and Committees 
The Infants’ Home Board meets 6-8 times a year (meetings 2-3 hours) at our premises in Ashfield 
and has an annual full-day strategy meeting. There are currently four Board committees (Audit and 
Risk; Capacity, Research and Reach; Fundraising; and, Property), and each Director is expected to 
serve on at least one or two committees. All committees meet quarterly, except Audit and Risk 
which meets 5-6 times a year. Committees often meet virtually for 60-90 minutes. The Infants’ 
Home Board serves voluntarily.  

Opportunities at The Infants’ Home 
We currently have a vacancy for one Board Director who would also serve on the Capacity, Research 
and Reach Committee. We are looking for people with governance experience who have expertise in 
early childhood education, medical, allied health, research partnerships, NDIS or similar.  

How to apply 
If you are interested in joining our Board, please send your resume and a brief covering letter 
highlighting your experience and how you would add value to The Infants’ Home to: 

Elizabeth Robinson, Chief Executive Officer (ceo@theinfantshome.org.au)  

Need more information? 
Information about The Infants’ Home can be found on our website (theinfantshome.org.au). 
Here you can learn about our award-winning integrated service delivery model, find out about our 
rich history, read about our research and advocacy, see our current and past Annual Reports, meet 
our current Board, and, learn about our workplace giving and corporate volunteer programs.  

You can also see some of our work in action by visiting us on Facebook or LinkedIn.  

As one of Australia’s oldest charities, we are also registered with the Australian Charities and Not-
for-profit Commission.  


